
P- parent 
T - teacher 
F - friend 
A - association

If you have applied a glitter tattoo, sent your child to school in non-
uniform and scrabbled to the back of the cupboard for a dusty 

bottle of wine in return, baked a cupcake, attended a quiz, hooked-
a-duck, got covered in paint powder at a colour run, or picked up a 
sweaty child from a disco… then you have helped your PTFA, and 

we want to say a huge 


THANK YOU 
for your support over the last school year!


You have helped us raise enough money to fund 8 new benches in the 
playground, cooking equipment for the school, microphones, continuing 

subsidising of the year 6 leavers prom, paid for in-school theatre 
performances and workshops for our children and much more!  


   

We are also able to bring you and your children enrichment and 

experiences such as Summer and Christmas fairs, discos, quizzes, bingo 
nights, tuck-shops and bake sales to name a few, all because of the hard 

work that is put in by our volunteers and our Chadsmead families.

👏  👏  👏  👏  👏

Have you ever wondered how these wonderful events get organised? 

How do we decide to spend our money? 


Do you want to bring more enrichment and activities to our Chadsmead families?


We are actively looking for people to volunteer to help run the PTFA! 
Can you help in any of the following capacities?: 

Admin, financial / treasury, seeking and applying for grants, 

organising event(s), behind the scenes organising…  

as well as the usual help with running fair stalls, making cups of tea and applying glitter tattoos… 

All help is gratefully received! 

To ensure our association carries on and moves forward, we need as much input as possible from 
parents, carers and friends of Chadsmead.


This help could be in the form of volunteering on one off events, right through to being part of the 
organisation committee.


**WITHOUT A COMMITTEE, RUNNING EVENTS BECOMES IMPOSSIBLE!** 

We hold one meeting a term at school, plus a few extra meet-ups just before larger events (very 
informal / social and usually in the pub!) You could attend as many or as few as you can manage;  


our meetings are always open to all to attend.


Your PTFA committee are approachable and can’t wait to welcome you on board!

You can always find one of us at Friday tuck-shop, or do get in touch via email 

PTFA@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk
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